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Kendal’s Indoor Market Hall is currently undergoing an exciting regeneration, with plans to reopen in 2025. The Council would like to invite expressions of interest from prospective and existing traders of the refurbished indoor market.
If you are interested in becoming a trader in the indoor market following the planned works, please complete and return this form to kendalmarket@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk, to the reception at Kendal Town Hall, or by post to Economic Development & Regeneration, Westmorland & Furness Council, South Lakeland House, Lowther Street, Kendal, LA9 4DQ.
We look forward to hearing from you!
	About you

	Name

	

	Business name (if different)

	

	Email address 

	

	Telephone number

	

	About your business

	Please provide a brief overview of your business and what you might require by trading from the indoor market

	

	How long has your business been trading, and do you have any previous experience trading from a market stall, outdoor market, shop or similar?

	our business



If you have any queries or need assistance in completing the form please call 01539 793559 or email kendalmarket@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk 
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